
What’s happening 
25th June to 1st July 2023 

 

Welcome to our FAMILY SERVICE 
where members of the Holiday Bible Club and 

Treasure Hunters will be taking part.  
There will be lunch in the Church Hall  

after the service. 
You are all invited to come along 

 

Monday Open Doors Prayer Meeting at 7.30 pm  
                 in the Minor Hall. This will be led by  
               Robert Walker 
 

Tuesday Kirk Session Meeting at 7.30 pm in the   
                Minor Hall 
 

 
 

 

                   
   

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
 

Good morning and 
welcome to Portstewart 
Presbyterian Church.  
This announcement 

sheet is designed to 

keep you up to date with 

church life.  Our Minister 

is Stuart Morrow, and 

he is available if you 

need to speak with him 

after the service or at 

another time. 

Stuart Morrow 

02870836232 

07515553939 

 

 

 

 

 

Stu 

 

 

 

art Morrow  

0751555393 

 

 

Please remember the 
food bank in the 

vestibule. 
 
 
 

 

Registered Charity in N.I.(NIC105562) 
Website: www.portstewartpresbyterian.org 

 

PRAYERTIME before worship in 
the Creche Room 9.45 – 10.10 am 

 

What’s happening 
in July 2023 

CSSM 
Monday 3rd July to Friday 14th July 

 

KESWICK AT PORTSTEWART 
Saturday 8th July to Friday 14th July 

Speakers:  Mornings – Gilbert Lennox 
Evenings – Jonathan Thomas and 

Dr Andrew Ollerton 



Welcome Rota 
June  Mervyn Pyper, Robin Gawne, Cathy Martin, Joy Teese  

 
Creche Rota  
25th June Rebecca Watters and Eliza Scott 
2nd July  Rachel Greer 

 
Flowers  The church flowers today were kindly donated by 

                      Bob and Audrey Hayes 

        
Treasure Hunters   

June  Wendy Porter and Jade Walker    
 

Tea and coffee will be served in the Link after the morning service 

  

Other Notices 
 
 
 

PASTORAL CARE If you know of anyone who is ill or in hospital please contact 
Stuart with their name and details. 

CAMEO is on the move for July and August They will meet on the 1st and 
3rd Thursdays in the Coffee Hut (opposite The Crescent) at 2.30 pm.  The next 
meeting is on Thursday 6th July. Everyone’s welcome to come along. 

 
Please note: As our Church Services are recorded and available to watch on our 
church website anyone not wishing to be on camera should sit in the balcony. 

 
 

Bible in a year  
 

Monday        Isaiah 51-53,  Psalm 90: 1- 91:16, Proverbs 26: 1-2 
Tuesday        Isaiah 54-56,  Psalm 92: 1- 93-5, Proverbs 26: 3-5 
Wednesday  Isaiah 57-59,   Psalm 94: 1-23,  Proverbs 26: 6-8 
Thursday       Isaiah 60-62,  Psalm 95: 1- 96:13, Proverbs 26: 9-12 
Friday            Isaiah 63-64,  Psalm 97: 1- 98:9, Proverbs 26: 13-16 
Saturday       Isaiah 65-66,  Psalm 99: 1-9,  Proverbs 26: 17 
Sunday          Jeremiah 1-3,  Psalm 100: 1-5,  Proverbs 26: 18-19 
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Points for Prayer 
 

We hope you find these prayer points useful. 
  

Monday 26th June  
Robert will be continuing the Open Doors prayer meeting this evening. Do continue to 
remember the persecuted church. Thank God for the freedoms we enjoy and pray about 
how we can best support fellow Christian brothers and sisters who do not enjoy those 
same freedoms.  
 

Tuesday 27th June 
Kirk Session meets tonight at 7:30. Thank God for our elders and pray that they would 
know not only God’s wisdom but his encouragement. Take time this week to say 
something encouraging to our elders and thank them for all they do.  
 

Wednesday 28th June 
Planning for the new GB year begins tonight. Pray for Julie, our GB captain, her officers 
and helpers as they prayerfully plan the year ahead. Thank God for new officers and sub 
officers who will be helping this year, Samantha, Emma and Elli May.  
 

Thursday 29th June 
Pray for the congregations of Moneydig & 2nd Kilrea who are still vacant after Stuart was 
called to Portstewart. Pray for their convenors, Colin Martin & Keith Hibbert. Pray for a 
positive outcome that some form of regular ministry and stability is found. Pray for the 



people in those churches that although they are going through this difficult time, still 
they would be aware of God’s presence and leading.  
 

Friday 30th June 
We have a number of people in our congregation who are not very well. Some face the 
prospect of long courses of treatment and all the side affects that is likely to bring. Pray 
for all who are unwell. Pray for healing, but also the strength to endure.  
 

Saturday 1st July 
As the school summer holidays begin, pray for our children as they spend more time out 
and about, on the beach and possibly in the water. Pray for safety, but also pray that the 
summer would be a time for family bonding and strengthening.  
 

Sunday 2nd July  
This morning we will be hearing more about the life of our church as reports are brought 
on finances and from the Congregational Committee and Kirk Session. Thank God for the 
life and witness of our church, pray that it will be strengthened in the years to come.        

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

If you would like more information about life in Portstewart Presbyterian, then please 
complete this slip and place in the offering plate or give to any of the elders at the door 

or visit www.portstewartpresbyterian.org 
 

Name                                                    Address                                                    Tel: 

 
I would like to know more about: 
 

Youth Work           Men’s Ministry         Women’s Ministry           Visit from Minister  

http://www.portstewartpresbyterian.org/

